
Join us for a Community Workshop.

The City of Los Angeles is launching an update to its Housing Element,  
the plan to identify and meet LA’s housing needs. Over the next year we need 
your help to plan to house LA.

Learn more about the Housing Element, and how it shapes housing in our 
city, at an open house meeting.

LEARN MORE & SIGN UP  
FOR UPDATES AT
https://planning4la.org/Plan2HouseLA

CENTRAL - MONDAY, FEBRUARY 24TH 
5:00 - 7:30 PM  
Pico House  
424 North Main Street, 90012

VALLEY - SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 29TH 
2:00 - 4:30 PM 
Sherman Oaks East Valley Adult Center  
5056 Van Nuys Blvd, 91403

SOUTH - WEDNESDAY, MARCH 4TH 
6:00 - 8:30 PM  
Jim Gilliam Recreation Center  
4000 South La Brea Ave, 90008

Upon request, Los Angeles City Planning can facilitate having sign language interpreters, assistive listening devices, and translation between English and other languages 
available to the public. All requests must be made at least three working days or 72 hours in advance of the event or meeting date. To request accommodations or translation 
services, or for other questions, please email housingelement@lacity.org 

Housing Element 2021- 2029:

The Plan to 
House LA


